
Memorandum 24-A006 

DATE:     November 20, 2023 

TO:   Kervin Alfred, City Clerk 

FROM:    Anne Hollady, Golf Advisory Board Secretary 

SUBJECT:  Attendance Alternate Golf Advisory Board Member Donald Totter 

Per your request I’m providing the attendance records for Donald Totter, Alternate Board Member 
of the Golf Advisory Board for the time period of October 19, 2022 through November 8, 2023. 

Attendance for October 2022 – November 2023: 

Meetings Held: 10 
Meetings Attended:    8 
% Meetings Attended: 80% 

If you have any questions or concerns please call me at 954-786-4191. 

afh 

cc:   Brian Campbell, Golf Course Manager 

Anne H.


